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5. Stamp and Return

MITZ! T GRAMLING
MINNESOTA

ASSOCIATE GENERAL GOUNSEL
MGRAMLING @MPR.ORG PUBLIC RADIO®
FILED/ACCEPTED
August 22, 2011
Al 22 200
Federal Communications Commission
Marlene Dortch Office of the Secretary
Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE
Washington DC 20002

Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10)
K280EC, Owatonna, MN (Facility ID No. 42961)
Notice of Change of Primary Station

Dear Ms Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission of a change in the primary station
of the above referenced translator.

Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), a noncommercial educational broadcaster, is the
licensee of FM translator K280EC, Owatonna, MN. MPR has re-tuned this translator.
The primary station of K280EC is now KGAC (FM), St Peter, MN. MPR is the licensee
of KGAC (FM) and operates the station on a non-commercial basis.

Please contact this office or our outside counsel, Todd Stansbury, at Wiley Rein (202)
719-7000 if there are any questions.

Mitzi T Gramling !
Associate General Counsel

cc: Todd Stansbury, Esq (Wiley Rein)
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